
Notice to Contractors 
Notice is given that the Housing Division of the Community Development Department of 
the City of Greenville will be accepting bids for the construction of four (4) single-family 
units located in Greenville, Pitt County, North Carolina. 
 
Parcel numbers: 
1. 82307  
2. 82308 
3. 82309 
4. 82310 

 
These projects are assisted by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
and are Section 3 covered contracts. Local preference policy does not apply to federally 
funded programs. 
 
Instructions and complete specifications for submitting bids will be available at the 
mandatory pre-bid meeting beginning on Fleming Street Monday, October 28, 2019 at 
10:30AM. Contractors are required to attend the pre-bid meeting in order to submit a 
bid. 
 
E-VERIFY COMPLIANCE: The Contractor shall comply with the requirements of 
Article 2 of Chapter 64 of the North Carolina General Statues. Further if the Contractor 
utilizes a subcontractor, the Contractor shall require the subcontractor to comply with the 
requirements of Article 2 of Chapter 64 of the North Carolina General Statues.  The 
Contractor represents that the Contractor and its subcontractors are in compliance with 
the requirements of Article 2 of Chapter 64 of the North Carolina General Statutes. 

 
IRAN DIVESTMENT ACT: The Contractor hereby certifies that, it is not on the Iran 
Final Divestment List created by the North Carolina State Treasurer pursuant to N.C.G.S. 
147-86.58. The Contractor shall not utilize in the performance of the Agreement any 
subcontractor that is identified on the Iran Final Divestment List. 

 
Bid proposals are due by 9:00 AM EST on Wednesday, Novmeber 13, 2019. Submit bids 
to the Housing Division, Community Development Department, 201 West Fifth Street, 
third floor, Greenville, North Carolina, ATTN: Christine Wallace. Bid proposals will be 
opened and read promptly at 9:30 AM EST on Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at the 
Municipal Building, 201 West Fifth Street, third floor, Greenville, North Carolina. The 
City of Greenville reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive any informality, 
and to accept the bid or any portion thereof that is deemed most advantageous to the 
City.   
Minority owned, female owned and Section 3 certified businesses are encouraged to 
participate.   For further information, you may contact: 
 
 Tiana Berryman, Housing Administrator at (252) 329-4518 



 


